
Dear Parents, 
Rain or shine the Astro Bash is this Friday, May 9th. If the weather cooperates, 
this event will be mainly held outdoors. I need everyone to do the following 
eight things to set your child up for success on Friday: 
 

​Apply Sunscreen at home before school. 
​Wear our Class Shirts. (If your class shirt is lost, wear a shirt that is the same color.) 
​Wear crocs or athletic sandals. No flip-flops. 
​Wear athletic shorts/pants. No jeans. 
​Send a complete change of clothes inside of a gallon bag labeled with your child's 
name. Inside the gallon bag, please include a plastic bag, shirt, shorts, and 
underwear. See picture.  

​Send a water bottle labeled with your child’s name. 
​Send a beach towel to sit on for our picnic lunch. 
​Send a completely disposable lunch  (no lunchboxes or bento boxes) OR Email me 
today, if your child is not bringing lunch from home. 

 
If you have any questions, email me today to get clarification.  
 

 


